Water Resources Department

MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK
ROBERY 1 STRAUE 555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE  378-3066

GOVERNOR

January 30, 1979

James C. Looney
540 NW 33rd Street
Corvallis, Oregon 97330

RE: Files Nos. 52683, T-3154

Dear Mr. Looney:

In accord with our letter of November 17, 1979, we
assume you are no longer interested in carrying out the
change and establishing a new water right as proposed by
transfer application No. 3154 and water right apnlication
No. 52683; therefore, the files are being closed and our
check No. 3065 is enclosed in refund of unearned fees we
have been holding in the amount of $48.30.

Sincerely,
Wayne J. Overcash

Water Rights Engineer

WJO:1cj
cc: Michael F. Ladd, Watermaster



